
Giant Eagle, Inc. (GEI) provides
notice  under  73  PA.  Stat.
§2303  regarding  payment
card skimmer installed on a
checkout lane PIN pad at 4250
Murray Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA
on 12/23/2024, and at 3812
O'Neil Boulevard, McKeesport,
PA  on  12/29/2024.  A  few
customers using the magnetic
swipe  on  card  may  be
impacted.  Customers
inserting  or  tapping  their
chipped  cards  are  not
affected.  Customers  that
believe they may be impacted
should  review  card
statements  and  report  any
unusual  charges  to  card
issuer.  GEI  has  promptly
removed  the  skimmers,
retrained store employees to
identify  such  devices,  and
applied  anti-tampering  clips
on PIN pads.


